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The United States Department of the Navy (Navy) announces the 
availability of, and invites public comments on, the Draft Environmental 
Assessment prepared for the proposed construction and operation of a 
reconfigurable cyber laboratory, parking lot, landscaping, and 
infrastructure at  Naval Base Point Loma, San Diego, California. The Draft 
EA is available for public review at 
https://www.cnic.navy.mil/navysouthwestprojects. The Draft EA is also 
available for hardcopy review at the following public libraries: Point 
Loma Nazarene University – Ryan Library, 3900 Lomaland Dr, San Diego, 
CA 92106; Point Loma/Hervey Library, 3701 Voltaire St, San Diego, CA 
92107; and the Ocean Beach Library, 4801 Santa Monica Ave, San Diego, 
CA 92107. Comments can be submitted in writing any time prior to the 
close of the public review period, which is January 20, 2025 to: NBPL 
Reconfigurable Cyber Laboratory Project Manager, 750 Pacific Highway 
(12th Floor, Environmental), San Diego, CA 92132 or via email to 
navfac_sw_nbpl_reconfigurable_cyber_laboratory_ea@us.navy.mil  
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